
 
  
 

 
HOWDY all Mowbray children!  Mr Miller needs your help! 
Our next week at school, is going to be an exciting and different week 
at school.  We will not be doing our usual work!  Instead, we would like 
to invite you on  an adventure as we go to the WILD WEST! 
 
Join us on our journey across the Western Frontier, as we meet 
Cowboys, Indians and Pioneers.  We will meet the natives and encounter 
the difficulties and challenges of life on the Great Plains .  Who knows 
what we will see and who we might meet?! 
 
Please choose something from this list to make during the holidays and 
bring it to school by Thursday 8th June.   
 

•A tribal face mask 
•A model of a prairie schooner 

•Write a report about a famous cowboy 
•A dreamcatcher 

•A collage, painting or picture of a scene from the Wild West 
•A WANTED DEAD OR ALIVE poster 

  
To celebrate the week, we will be having a Wild West non-uniform day 
on Friday 9th June.  Please don’t feel that you must rush out and buy a 
special costume – I know there are lots of checked shirts and jeans out 
there!  There will also be a special ‘Wild West’ themed lunch on this 
day.  Please see separate letter for details and ordering. 
 
We know the children will enjoy working on their projects during  
the half term break and would like to invite parents to come to  
see Their hard work, on display in the School Hall on  
Friday 9th June at 2.30pm.  
(Acorn Class parents are invited to view their children’s 
 work at 11.30am.) 

 SO LONG COWBOYS! 


